
Dr. Gerald Kikan 
Dept. of Anthropology 
Sidney !xnith Building 
University of Toronto 
Toronot - 5 - Ontario, Canada 

Dear Dr. Ki kan: 

Route 1, Box 210 
Ki mberly,Idaho 83341 

Sept. 9, 1974 

Thank you so much for sending the package of flint which you received 

from Jacques Tixier. You are most fortunate to have worked with Jacques 

and I am sure it was a rewarding experience. 

The package arrived i n good condition. I could hardly wait to 

pressure flake some of the stone. I find that it works well without 

the rmal alteration. 

We hope to see Jacques in Calgard but have been unable to find out if 

he pl ans to attend the session there in November. Hie presence is all that 

woul d entice me to go there at that time of year. 

Thank s agai n to you and jacques for adding this superb material to 

my collection . 

With best regards, 

Don E.Crabtree 
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